
 

 

to the family of Millie Talbot who passed away on  

April 10. A funeral service will be held this Tuesday, April 18, 10:00am at HPBC; 

and to the family of Bill Johnson who passed away on April 12.  A memorial 

service will be held this Saturday, April 22, 11:00am at HPBC.  
 

are scheduled for Mother’s Day, May 14.   

If you would like to dedicate your child in one of the morning services,  

please email Colleen at cperkins@hpbc.cc.  Attendance at the upcoming 

Parenting Class on Sunday, April 30 at 10:10am is required.   
 

is next week, April 23 from 6:00-7:30pm in  

the Herd Room as we prepare for singing during the Global Missions Fest on 

Sunday morning, May 7, 2017.  Call Loosha for questions 248-357-5464, ext. 228.  
 

This is the last week to register for Men’s and Co-ed softball  

for ages 18 and older. Games will be played on week nights, April-August in 

Southfield.  Register in the Atrium Foyer - cost is $80, with a $10 discount to  

be given for previous year’s jersey. 
 

Join other moms of preschool children as they meet for  

a light brunch and conversation along with Biblical instruction on subjects  

such as child-rearing, homemaking, and marriage. The next MOTS meeting  

will be this Thursday, April 20, meeting in Fellowship Hall from 9:15 - 11:15am. 

Childcare is provided for ages 6 and under. Email mots.southfield@gmail.com 

for further information.   
 

is excited to host two events for parents and students 

to connect. A Mother & Daughter Hand-Lettering class is next Saturday April 22 

from 7:00 - 9:00pm. Registration is $10/person and includes coffee, dessert,  

& supplies for the class. Our Father & Son Paintball event is Sunday April 30, 

from 2:00 - 5:00pm. Registration is $40/person. Please RSVP for either event to 

stumin@hpbc.cc.  Stop by the table in the Atrium Foyer for further information.  

 

 

April 16, 2017 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Living Hope Moms - Wed pm 

□ Welcome Center 

□ Safety Team 

□ Worship Service Usher 

□ Chancel Choir  □ Gospel Choir  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

 

 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving:    $2,105,751 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget:    $2,071,000 

Surplus:                      $34,751 

 

 

for Global Missions Fest: May 7-10, 2017.  Check out the 

schedule on our website:  http://hpbc.cc/event/942349-2017-05-07-global-

missions-fest/  
 

prayer guides have been recently published, with 

up-to-date requests and praises from our missionary families.  Please pick 

one up at the Welcome Center this morning.  
 

, serving with Greater Europe Mission  

in Colorado.  They are trying to reduce some of their ministry activities as 

they approach summer—pray that they can do this effectively.  Pray for 

Vicki as she is in the midst of radiation treatments, which hopefully will  

give her less hip pain.  Pray for Dick as he submits a visa application for  

a teaching trip to Pakistan. 

 

 

today to our lives, families and culture?  

This Friday, April 21 at 6:30pm in the Chapel, you won’t want to miss this 

year’s Secret Church Simulcast where questions such as these will be 

explored - Is the Bible sufficient? Is it authoritative for my life? How can  

I best understand it? How do we know it’s true?   
 

Stop by the table in the Atrium Foyer  to see a short video preview and sign 

up to participate in this evening of teaching featuring Dr. David Platt.  

 

 and so is our next Women Only event, to be held 

on Saturday, April 29, from 8:30am - 12:00noon.  Please join us for this FREE 

event with the theme, Unhindered Relationships: From Barriers to Bridges.   
 

You will enjoy a continental breakfast while we explore building bridges in 

intercultural, intergenerational and wounded relationships.  We are excited 

for this opportunity for women to build bridges toward a stronger sense of 

unity and connectedness. 
 

Registration begins this morning at the table in the Atrium Foyer. Childcare 

provided by reservation only for ages 5 and under.  

mailto:cperkins@hpbc.cc
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Sunday’s Message: The Servant - Isaiah 52:13 & 53:10-12 

 

April 16, 2017 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 

 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ____________________________ 

Street ____________________________ 

City ______________________________ 

State _____  Zip ______________ 

Contact Phone ___________________ 

Email _____________________________ 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married   

□ Widowed 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Bible Fellowship Classes 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248-357-5464 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Easter Sunday morning.  We 

would like the opportunity to serve you with answers to questions you might 

have or with information you desire.  Please visit our Welcome Center in the 

Atrium Foyer, check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, or complete 

the Welcome tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop box as you 

leave the service this morning.  Thanks for visiting our worship service today! 

Due to Easter Sunday, all age groups will enjoy a time of fellowship this 

morning in the Atrium Foyer.  On a typical Sunday beginning at 10:10am,  

we offer a wide range of life related Bible studies for every age group  

which provide great opportunities to connect with others and to grow as  

a follower of Jesus.  For information on Middle Hour Ministries, check out our 

church website, or stop by our Welcome Center today in the Atrium Foyer 

and we’ll help you with further information.  

Death Arrested 

Christ is Risen 

Glorious Day 

Forever 

Exalted Over All 

Message 

O Praise the Name 

Christ the Lord is Risen Today 

What a Friend Medley 

Born Again 

In Christ Alone 

Message 

He is Lord 

 

 

 

Men’s Bible Study - 6:30am 

Women in the Word - 9:30am 

 

 Nursery / Scooters     Prime Time Boys / Pioneer Girls 

 Herd Middle School      Crash High School 

 Men’s Bible Study    Friendship Course for Men 

 Living Hope Moms    Women in the Word 

 Chancel Choir Rehearsal    Oasis Scripture & Prayer   

 

Plan to register your Kindergarten through 

5th grade child for five amazing high-energy days including sports, music 

and craft activities combined with Biblical teaching – right here on our 

HPBC campus from 9:00 - 4:00pm.  
 

Registration and further information will be available next Sunday at the 

Spring Hill Camp table in the Atrium Foyer.  To register online visit 

www.springhillcamps.com.  
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MOTS - Moms of Tots—9:15am 

 

Secret Church—6:30pm 

http://www.springhillcamps.com

